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We are Writers 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 4 have been writing their 

brilliant descriptions of the Hall 
of Gods from Arthur and the 

Golden Rope!  

 
We are a Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 discussed what makes a 
successful team. Kind, positive 

and hard working! 

We are Scientists 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 have been creating 
Atomic Structure Models from 

plasticine in the sunshine! 

We’ve had an amazing start to the new academic year and thank you for all your support. We have been 
thrilled to see our classes full of children, who look happy and ready to learn. The sound of laughter and    
chatter at lunch time is an absolute pleasure. The school has certainly come back to life. 

 

Safe Arrival of a baby boy! 

We are delighted to announce the 
safe arrival of a baby boy for Mr 

& Mrs Dawson. Samuel arrived 
safely on Friday 25 September. A 

very healthy 8lbs. Mother and       
baby are both doing well. 

It is essential that we have your correct email address and mobile telephone number in order to support you . 
If you think we may have incorrect contact details, please email school@fva.cabot.ac.uk to provide us with your correct information 

The school photographer is with us on the 16 October 2020. Please         
remember to complete the online permissions to enable your child to have 
their photo taken. Scan the QR code or  

 

CLICK HERE 
 

Dates for your diary 

Virtual Meet The Teacher Videos 
 We wanted to meet you in person, but we hope this is the next best thing. You can find  the videos 
and so much more on our Wordpress site HERE in the Love of Learning areas of each year group 

Friday 16 October School Photo Day 

Wednesday 21 October Last Day of Term for the Children 

Thursday 22 October Staff Training Day 

Friday 23 October  Staff Training Day 

Monday 2 November First Day of Term 2 for Children 

Wednesday 11 November Parents Evening (Virtual) 

Admissions for Reception Class 2021    
register now if your child will be 4 years old by 1 September 
2021 and tell your friends—virtual tour and more information 

can be found HERE 

http://www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk
mailto:school@fva.cabot.ac.uk
https://twitter.com/frome_vale
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkYsYd_-ww-JGidpkCShxyxxURUhEWjVRMEdNSkVQMjVKVlpaUTFER0U2MC4u
https://fromevaleacademy.clf.uk/virtual-tour/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkYsYd_-ww-JGidpkCShxyxxURUhEWjVRMEdNSkVQMjVKVlpaUTFER0U2MC4u
https://fromevaleacademy.clf.uk/virtual-tour/
https://fromevalecitizens.wordpress.com/


Home Learning Made Easy 

 

During this new normal we recognise that children may need to stay at home. To minimise any disruption to 
their learning we have activated remote learning. Your child will now have an email address and password.  

Accessing Office 365 
Open a web browser, we recommend Google Chrome but you can use others including Safari or Microsoft 
Edge. Your new tab or home page should appear, similar to the screenshot below: 

In the address bar at the top, type in www.office.com as per the screenshot below: 

The Office 365 front page should display, click on the orange sign in button. If 
someone else is signed in 
the  options may change, 
see  image to right. You 
will need to choose 
“Switch to a different 
account” if the address 
shown isn’t correct. 

The next page will take you to the sign in box, type in your email address here and then click the blue 
“Next” button. 

Email example FirstName. Lastname@fva. clf. uk Joe.Bloggs@fva.clf.uk 
Password as provided to you via the school. 

Click on Outlook to access emails 

Click on Teams for Live Lessons and Parents Evening 

Good to know 
1) Students in primary academies can not receive emails from outside of the CLF, with the exception of genuine
Microsoft emails in relation to the service.

2) Students are prevented from sending emails to addresses outside of the CLF, this means that they can stay
in touch via remote learning, seek support and submit work where required.

3) Address book settings have been set to only show people at the students individual academy so that emails
won’t accidentally be sent between sites from students.

Some helpful links can be found below to help with Online Safety for you and your child. 

Children emails MUST ONLY be used to access 
TEAMS for live lessons, parents evenings and for 
submitting home learning to the teacher. Please DO 
NOT use your childs email address for any other 
communication. 

Parents Evening is being held virtually on the 
11/11/20 and will be via TEAMS, online. More  
information on how this will work and what you need 
to do will follow in the near future. 

http://www.office.com
mailto:Joe.bloggs@fva.clf.uk
https://www.office.com/
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/parent-and-carer-toolkit
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/



